
NOTICE OF HEARING 
 

Take notice that the Board of County Commissioners of Sedgwick County, Kansas will hold a public 
hearing to consider the adoption of an amended version of the Wastewater Code of Sedgwick County.  
 
The public hearing will occur before the Board of County Commissioners during its regular meeting at 
9:00 A.M., on Wednesday, the 18th day of May, 2022, in Room 320 (the Board of County Commissioners 
Meeting Room) at 525 N. Main St., Wichita, Kansas. 
 
If persons wish to address the Board of County Commissioners with regard to the aforementioned code, 
they may do so during the above-referenced public hearing.  Also, if persons wish to review or obtain a 
copy of the proposed code prior to the hearing, they may visit the Metropolitan Area Building and 
Construction Department (“MABCD”) at 271 W. 3rd Street, 1st Floor in Wichita or they may call the 
MABCD at 316-660-1840. 
 
This Notice of Public Hearing is required to be published in the official county newspaper once a week 
for three consecutive weeks, April 20th, April 27th, and May 4th. 
 


